
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 10, 2001 

 

To the Honorable 

The Common Council of the 

City of Milwaukee 

Room 205 – City Hall 

 

Re: Cancellation of Dillingham Construction Invoices 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

Enclosed for your consideration is a resolution canceling five invoices issued by the 

Department of Public Works to Dillingham Construction, Inc., relating to City Contract 

C930106.  This contract resulted in litigation that has been settled in its entirety.  

Therefore, these invoices, which total $30,111.97, can no longer be collected and should 

be cancelled. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 

City Attorney 

 

 

 

LINDA ULISS BURKE 

Assistant City Attorney 
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c: Ronald Leonhardt 

    Thomas Rowe 

 


